State of Florida
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Pablic Berfiice Commission
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER @ 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: September 16, 2010

TO: Office of the Commission Clerk
FROM: Bureau of Auditing (Pg'eitwood,fFreeman)
RE: REQUEST TO REOPEN DOCKET No. 011403-EI
gf%%e;n;nlg sensitive information obtained by PSC staff auditors during Audit No.

To address Florida Power and Light Company’s 4, 2010, request for a 5™ extension of
confidential classification (DN 04365-10), pleas¢ reopen/Docket Number 011403-EI.

This matter pertains to sensitive document 13656-01 (x-ref 13412-01). This matter was first
taken up in docket 011403-EI in response to the staff auditor obtaining sensitive information
from the utility during the surveillance audit of\ FPL’s financial operations for the year ended
December 31, 2000.
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